
During the current challenging times you may have difficulties in
contacting our Property Care branch in Birmingham due to the
high volume in calls that we are receiving.

Please be assured that we are open and are continuing to provide
essential services across contracts throughout the UK.

Each day we continue to monitor the advice given by Government,
Public Health England and our trade bodies as well as the
requirements of our customers. We will advise immediately if any
of our services are affected by the guidance given.

To contact our Birmingham branch, please email
birmingham@doddgroup.com and we will reply to you as soon as
we are able to.
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